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Reminders

• 3/4 Run the Halls 2:45-3:45
• 3/4-3/8 Dr. Seuss Week 

• 3/4 Oh, the Places You’ll Go! Dress for where 
you would like to go.

• 3/5 One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish: 
Wear red or blue.

• 3/6 Fox in Socks!: Silly sock day with uniform
• 3/7 Cat in the Hat: Wear stripes and/or favorite 

hat
• 3/8 Green Eggs and Ham: Wear green

• 3/19 March Birthday’s out of uniform
• 3/28 11am dismissal
• 3/29-4/7 Easter Break

This week explored a few of my favorite folktales. We 
read the story of the three bears, the three goats, and the 
three pigs. Good things come in threes, right? Each of these 
stories had a different version with a new twist. So fun 
comparing the stories and finding out what parts of the stories 
were similar and what parts were different. We also had fun 
making projects to match!

               Have a great weekend!
 

During Lent this year we are collecting different supplies to donate to the Milwaukee Women’s Center and Sojourner Family 
Peace Center. Please check out the Thursday Newsletter to see what we are collecting each week. Thank you!

Weekly Focus 
Wall

Letter: A                          Number: Reviewed numbers 1-18

Math

This week we continued working on creating patterns and began talking about long/short and 
more/less. We also continue counting objects to various numbers up to 10. We did a couple of 
fun activities with our folktale stories. First, we did a Goldilocks and the three bears order by 
size project and then we did a three Billy Goats Gruff sequencing activity where the kiddos 
had to put the littlest goat first, the middle goat second, and the big goat third. They did a great 
job!

Literacy

This week we learned the letter A, reviewed all previously learned letters, and practiced clapping 
the syllables in words. Each day we review the letters and sounds a different way. Sometimes 
they are given an uppercase letter and have to find the matching lowercase and sometimes they 
are given a letter and need to find a picture that has a beginning sound to match a letter. We 
reviewed finger space in between words, which lets us know when one word ends and another 
begins. Some books we read this week: “Goldilocks and the Three Bears,” “The Three Billy 
Goats Gruff,” “The Three Billy Goats Fluff,” “The Three Little Pigs,” and “The True Story of 
the 3 Little Pigs.”

Religion
This week we continued talking about the rules the parents and other adults give us. These rules 
keep us safe, healthy, and polite. We briefly talked about the 10 Commandments and even made 
a book with each of the commandments.

Dates to Remember

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Ms. Heise
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